From:

To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Redetermination of Stonehenge road scheme.
Date: 07 March 2022 22:11:10

I am commenting on the above as follows:

Why has National Highways not :

Assessed less damaging routes to the World Heritage site?

Explored alternatives to hard engineering ?

Not made any changes to the scheme to take the World Heritage committee into account?
Yours sincerely,

Michael R Murphy.






